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July 26, 2019 

 

 

 
Fred Hagedorn 
Secretary General 
Pan Am Sailing Federation 
 
 
Confirmation to Modify SCIRA Class Rules 
 
 
On behalf of the Snipe Class International Racing Association, the organizers of the 
2019 Pan am Games Sailing Competition (mixed event) are permitted to change Class 
Rules C.10.3 (b) and C10.4 (b) and (c) in its Notice of Race, per RRS 87, Sails shall be 
presented without sail number or any letters. 
 
  
Please don’t hesitate to contact the Snipe Class with any further questions. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Jerelyn Biehl  
Executive Director 
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